
 
 
 
Dr. Susanne Gaddis, Ph.D. 
118 Pinoak Court 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
Dear Dr. Gaddis: 
 
I am writing to convey enormous thanks for your presentation, “Change Your Inner-tude, 
Change Your Life” and to let you know how very well it was received. 
 
You are getting rave reviews here, as I’m sure you are accustomed to.  Adjectives describing 
your presentation range from “excellent” to “awesome” - - that from the author of the remark 
about gossip and negativity being like riptides which will pull an unsuspecting swimmer 
underneath the waves of an otherwise beautiful shoreline, if he is not careful.  It is very 
important to hear that positive and negative viewpoints are options which each individual is free 
to choose for himself. 
 
Thank you so much for taking time from your schedule and agreeing to address our group.  Your 
presentation was so power-packed with important things to consider and resolve to do and it was 
an energizing presentation at the same time.  We are grateful to you for filling our morning with 
such substance and joy!! 
 
We hope your flight home was uneventful.  It would be our wish that many groups in the future 
would hear your presentation and receive similar benefits from the many important insights 
which you relate. 
 
Thank you again. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Walbridge, C.P.M., CPPB 
Chairman, Professional Development Committee- 
Southeast Florida NIGP Chapter 


